
October 2019 Director’s report 

 

1. Angela notified director she will be resigning effective December 13th, 2019.  Her 
husband has accepted a teaching position in Australia and the family will be 
leaving the end of December. 

2. With Angela leaving, director is looking at several possible changes in staff 
responsibilities and organizational setup.  We will probably have to hire someone 
however at this time don’t know what type of position will be open. 

3. Director applied for a NDLCC Library Vision 2020 grant.  Grant max is $2000 
plus a 10% match and must be used for collection development.  Director 
specifically targeted the 400 and 500 Dewey ranges for the grant.  400 is 
languages and 500 is primarily science and mathematics.   
Update – director was notified by state library we will be receiving full $2000 
grant. 

4. Director and a majority of staff attended the North Dakota Library Association 
conference in West Fargo.  All staff reported a very positive experience. 

5. Library received three new contemporary art books through the DUC Library 
Program grant from Art Resources Transfer Inc. 

6. Director cleaned up catalog records for items entered at Litchville. 
7. Director has been nominated for North Dakota Special Olympics Coach of the 

Year.  He will be attending the award dinner at the end of the month. 


